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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
KTMB CleanUp

Riverside & Bicentennial
September 24, 2022
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Lithium Battery and E-Waste 
Recycling Event

The National Automobile Museum
September 24, 2022
9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Bob Cashell Memorial
Garden Dedication

Bicentennial Park
October 4, 2022

4:30 PM - 5:30 PM

Fall Festival
Bicentennial Park
October 4, 2022

5:30 PM - 8:00 PM

Upcoming Speakers
RYLA

October 3, 2022
Youth Services

Dr. Elizabeth Pringle
October 10, 2022
Higher Education

Monday’s Program
District Governor Jeff Gabriel

Rotary District 5190

Penne w Sausage Sugo, Provolone
Caesar Salad
Garlic Bread

Vegetarian- Penne Eggplant Caponata

In 2001, Jeff Gabriel 
joined the Rotary Club 
of Topeka South in 
Rotary District 5710. In 
2017, he transferred to 
District 5190 and the 
Rotary Club of Bishop 
Sunrise.

At the club level he 
has served as Earth Day Event Chair, Rotary 
Youth Exchange Officer, Sergeant-at-Arms, 
Club Service Director, 2nd Vice President, 1st 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Gayle Sherman...Ex-officio Club V. President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Tom Hall......................................................$100
Brooks Mancini............................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:........................Jerry Hall
Pledge: ..................................Kevin Melcher
Scanner.......................................... Ken Coll
Greeter................................... Stacy Asteriadis
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operator:...Rich Schreinert, Kim Mazeres
Sergeant At Arms........................ Steve Kent
Cashier....................................Ron Percivalle
Cashier......................................... Tina Kahn
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle............................................ Tina Kahn
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Rich Schreinert gave his “180” talk to the 
club. Thank you Rich! It was great to learn 
more about you, your family, and your 
professional life.
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Social Chair Needed!
We are in need of someone to plan our 

social events: Third Thursday, New Member 
Orientation, etc. If you are interested, please 
let President Gayle know. Thank you!

Rew Goodenow’s 
60th Birthday Party!

Saturday, September 24
3 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Silver Terrace Visitor Center
381 Cemetery Road

Virginia City, NV  89440

No gifts, please consider a donation to 
the Comstock Cemetery Foundation.

RSVP to Sue Goodenow:
fourggirls@sbcglobal.net

You’re 
invited!

Vice President, and Past-President. He served 
as President from 2011-12 with the Rotary 
Club of Topeka South. At the District level he 
has served on the Audit Committee, Rotary 
Youth Exchange Committee, Assistant Dinner 
Floor Manager, Assistant Governor 
representative for the Avenues of Service 
(AOS) Committee, and AOS Breakout 
presenter. Currently, he is the Assistant 
Governor for Area 13. He is also a Paul Harris 
Fellow +2 and a member of the Paul Harris 
Society.

Jeff grew up in Topeka, KS. He attended 
Kansas State University in Manhattan, KS and 
earned a BS in Wildlife Biology and Political 
Science. He continued to earn a Master of 
Public Administration, specializing in 
Agricultural Policy. Jeff is currently the 
executive director of the Eastern Sierra 
Interpretive Association.

Currently serves as Bishop Union High 
School Boys soccer coach, Yosemite Gateway 
Partners 1st Vice President, Public Lands 
Alliance (PLA) Government Affairs Committee 
member and 2018 PLA Convention Program 
Committee member, Alabama Hills 
Stewardship Group Treasurer, and Inyo-Mono 
County Master Gardener Executive 
Committee President-elect.

Jeff and his wife, Jane, have been married 
29 years. They have four children. Their 
youngest daughter, Abbey, is the secretary of 
the Bishop Union High School Interact Club 
and their second oldest daughter, Kellie, is a 
graduate of Rotary District 5710’s RYLA. The 
family enjoys hiking, biking, music, traveling 
internationally, and camping.

Jeff Gabriel

Please join us in honoring this 
year’s Nevada Alumni Association 

Alumni Award Recipients

Awards Reception
Thursday, October 20

Renaissance Reno Downtown Hotel & Spa

6:00 p.m. Program | 7:15 p.m. Reception

Tickets are available online for $50.

Click Here!

Alumnus of the Year

David Bianchi ’68 (Finance)

mailto:fourggirls%40sbcglobal.net%20?subject=Rew%27s%20Birthday%20Party%20RSVP
https://secure.touchnet.com/C22384_ustores/web/product_detail.jsp?PRODUCTID=1634
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Come join us for the 

Celebrating 8 Years of Work on the
Bicentennial Sculpture Park and Gardens

Tuesday, October 4, 2022    5:30p m - 9:30pm

Register at: 
renorotary.org/event/fall-festivslq/

$85/person
Bicentennial Park

10 Ralston Street, Reno

Event Includes: • Tours Through the Park
• Food Trucks
• Auction Items
• Wine Wagon Raffle

559-213-2240

 

jkgmedia@sbcglobal.net
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Dedication of Mayor Bob Cashell 
Memorial Garden

WHEN: 
Tuesday, October 4 at 4:30 – 5:00 p.m.

WHERE: 
At Bicentennial Park, First and Ralston, along the Truckee River

DETAILS: 
Free parking will be provided at the City of Reno Parking Garage located on the 

northwest corner of First and Center streets. Limited seating will be available at the park.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!
Sponsored by the Rotary Club of Reno and the City of Reno

Robert Allen Cashell, Sr. 
1938-2020

About Bob Cashell:

Robert Cashell Sr. was known to thousands 
of residents as “Mayor Bob” during his three 
consecutive terms as City of Reno Mayor, 
2002-2014. He also served as lieutenant 
governor for the State of Nevada, as regent 
for the Nevada System of Higher Education, 
and built a humble truck stop in Verdi into the 
Boomtown Hotel Casino. He passed away 
from natural causes on Feb. 11, 2020, at the 
age of 81.

After his passing, the Reno Gazette-Journal 
wrote about Bob, “The three-term mayor 
brought a knack for bridging intractable 
divides — either through cajoling, the force 

of his larger-than-life, personality or political 
shrewdness — to usher in a period of 
tremendous growth for the city.”

About the Garden:

The Bob Cashell Memorial Garden is fully 
funded by the members of the Rotary Club of 
Reno, the “downtown club.” Mayor Cashell 
joined the club in 2008. The club’s Community 
Services Committee steered the development 
of the memorial garden. The Rotary Club is 
committed to maintaining this garden, as 
well as the Reno Rotary Sculpture Garden in 
Bicentennial Park, and the Riverside Drive 
Gardens.
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

Notes

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Club of Reno

September is Basic Education 
and Literacy Month
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Superheroes have landed at the National 
Automobile Museum and you can see them now 
through November 12th!

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs
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